
LIVING WATERS ASSOCIATION
Nebraska Conference United Church of Christ

To: All Authorized Ministers in the Living Waters Association of the Nebraska Conference of
the United Church of Christ

From: Committee on Church and Ministry, Living Waters Association

Friends and Colleagues in Christ,

In February an email went out reminding you that during the year 2022 all authorized ministers
would be required again to complete a Tri-Annual Review using the Marks for Ministry
Self-Assessment & Peer Review and Ministerial Code Review in order to maintain standing in the
Living Waters Association.

Authorized Ministers refers to every minister – licensed or ordained.

The Church & Ministry Committee has set a deadline of October 31, 2022 to review the goals
you set in 2019 and return the paperwork for 2022. We hope that you have begun gathering
your information. Hopefully, you have kept a copy of the assessment from 2019 to help you
evaluate what you have accomplished since then to sharpen your skills. This is an ongoing
exercise for all of us in strengthening our weaknesses and honing our strengths.

There is a copy of the assessment on the Living Waters website,
https://www.livingwatersassociation.org/news_publications/resources.html on the Publications
and Resources page. There is also a video you can watch for some further information. If you
need assistance, please contact Pastor Janet Davis, Registrar, or Pastor Randy L. Sanders,
Chairman.

Yours in Christ,
Church and Ministry Committee of the LWA
Pastor Randy L. Sanders, Chairman

https://www.livingwatersassociation.org/news_publications/resources.html

